
 

 

 
 

 
January 5, 2024 

 
 

AIRPORT COMMISSION 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Airport Commission Fiscal Year 2024-25 and Fiscal Year 2025-26 Operating Budget 
Development and Priorities 

 
 
At its regularly scheduled meeting on January 16, 2024 at 9:00 a.m., which shall be held in 
person at Room 400 – City Hall, #1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place (400 Van Ness Avenue) 
and via teleconference, the Airport Commission will receive public input regarding the 
development and priorities for the Fiscal Years 2024/25 and 2025/26 operating budgets.  
 
Members of the public may attend the meeting to observe in person or remotely, and may 
provide public comment by (1) providing comments at the physical meeting location listed 
above or (2) submitting comments in advance of the meeting. Remote public comment will 
be available only to those requiring accommodation due to a disability and who cannot 
attend in-person. To request accommodations, contact the Commission Secretary by 12 
p.m. (Noon) the day before the Commission Meeting by calling 650-821-5042 or via email 
at airportcommissionsecretary@flysfo.com. 
  
At its regularly scheduled meeting on February 6, 2024 at 9:00 a.m., which shall be held 
in person at Room 400 – City Hall, #1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place (400 Van Ness 
Avenue) and via teleconference, the Airport Commission will consider approval of the 
proposed Airport Commission budget for the next two fiscal years before it is submitted 
to the Mayor and the Controller’s Office. By June 1, the Mayor will send the Board of 
Supervisors a complete budget for City departments and agencies, including the Airport 
Commission. The Board of Supervisors will hold additional public hearings on the 
proposed City budget in June, with additional opportunities for public comment, before 
adopting a final budget on or about August 1. 
 
Any person wishing to receive additional information may contact the Commission 
Secretary by telephone: 650-821-5042; by email: AirportCommissionSecretary@flysfo.com; 
or by mail: Commission Secretary, P.O. Box 8097, San Francisco, CA 94128. 
 
 
 

(Original signed by: Kantrice Ogletree) 
Kantrice Ogletree 
Commission Secretary 
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